
 

 

 

 

WOW!  Where has the year gone?  It seems only yesterday that it 
was September of 2015 and I became Dean and the board met to 
plan the yearôs programs!  Now it is April of 2016 and we have only 
a few events left on our calendar! 
 

We have been fortunate to have had wonderful events this year 
consisting of exciting recitals of organ playing (classical and 
theater), singing of a great choral work, scary costumes and fun 
singing of ñghoul-tide scarolsò at our PIPESCREAMS event and the 
marvelous music of the Early Music Festival at Peace Memorial 
Presbyterian Church, Clearwater.   
 

As this chapter year ends, and we look toward the future, I can 
promise that you will find there is a sense of satisfaction in knowing 
you have supported the work of the AGO and what it means to our 
community and members.  The Guild needs YOU to be a vital 
organization.   Membership in the AGO offers: interaction with other 
organists and church musicians, the opportunity to see and hear 
inspiring programs, the opportunity to connect with other organists, 
and enriching experiences.  Are YOU making the most of your 
membership? 

 

ELECTIONS!!  ELECTIONS!!  ELECTIONS!!  
Whether Democrat or Republican, left or right, middle or in-
between, you can vote at our meeting in May for your chapter 
officers!  Use this privilege!  There will be no long lines in which to 
stand, no machines with which to bother, no campaign ads to watch 
or listen and no debates!   Tom Huffman, Chair of the Nominating 
Committee (with members Mark Prater and Priscilla Ortoski) 
presented the following slate to the Board at our meeting this 
morning:  Dean: Stephen L. Allen; Sub-Dean: Mark Prater; 
Secretary: George Algozzina; Treasurer: Bob Booth; Members at 
Large for 2019: Bradley Swope and Matthew Burke, Jr..  Voting on 
these nominations will take place at our May 15

th
 Banquet and 

Installation Service at Prince of Peace Lutheran Church in Largo.  
Please make plans now to attend and let your voice be heard in our 
election! 
 

I hope to see you at our April and May gatherings! 
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Deanôs Message 

[Please submit Windline information and suggestions to:  newsletterclwago@msn.com] 

CLEARWATER  

AGO  

2016 / 2017 
 

OFFICERS    
   

Dean:   Stephen Allen  

Sub-Dean:  Mark Prater  

Secretary:  George Algozzina  

Treasurer:  Bob Booth 

  

BOARD MEMBERS  
 

2016: Bob Booth 

 Mark Prater, AAGO, ChM 

 

2017: George Algozzina 

 Don Rolander 

 

2018: Carol Alexander 

 Bob Shone 

 

Board Meetings are held on the first Wednes-

day of each month at 9:00 AM at : 

First Presbyterian Church of Dunedin 

455 Scotland Street 

Dunedin, Florida   34698 

Next Board Meeting:  May 4, 2016 

 

GROM  EDUCATION  FUND  
Tom Huffman, Chair 

email: hufftom@aol.com  

 

PLACEMENT  COORDINATOR  
Harryette  Williams Stephen L. Allen 

mailto:hufftom@aol.com


 

 

Sun., April 17th at 6:00 PMSun., April 17th at 6:00 PM   

6:00 PM:  Enjoy a delicious 
Italian dinner catered by ñThe 
Olive Gardenò Italian Kitchen! 

7:00 PM:  Repertoire Sharing!  
Bring ample copies of your 
favorite music and enjoy!  

$10 per person  
RSVP by Friday, April 15th  

Trinity Presbyterian Church  
2001 Rainbow Drive at S Hercules  
Clearwater, Florida  33765  

Phone:  (727)  244 -5099 
Email:   rleroy48@yahoo.com  RSVP: 



 

 

2016 ñ 2017 

Slate of Officers 

Dean:      Stephen L. Allen  
Sub Dean:    Mark Prater  
Secretary:  George Algozzina  

Treasurer:  Bob Booth  
 
Exec. Board:      Bradley Swope  
       Matthew Burke  
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Tom Hoehn will add live organ ac-
companiment to one of the best 
movies of all time, the 1926 silent 
film ñThe General.ò  In 2002, Roger 
Ebert listed ñThe Generalò in his 
personal top ten.  The movie stars 
Buster Keaton who performs many 
funny and dangerous stunts him-
self.  The audacious climax of the 
movie is absolutely real...no minia-
tures, tricks, or special effects.  
Combing this great film with Tom 
Hoehnôs theater organ artistry is an 
opportunity not to be missed.  In-
vite a friend!  Itôs absolutely free on 
Tuesday, May 3rd at 7:00 PM.   

First United Methodist Church  
411 Turner Street  

Clearwater, FL  33756  
www.fumc -clw.org  
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APRIL  
  

  

REPERTOIRE SHARING REPERTOIRE SHARING   

Organ and PianoOrgan and Piano   

  
  

  

  

Sunday, April 17, 2016  
6:00 PM Dinner  
7:00 PM Concert Begins  
(Please bring ample copies of your pieces to share!)  
 
Trinity Presbyterian Church     2001 Rainbow Drive    Clearwater, Florida  33765 
 
Dinner catered by ñThe Olive Gardenò    -     $10.00 per person 
 
Please RSVP:    Phone:  (727)  244-5099 
    Email:  rleroy48@yahoo.com 
 
 
 
Event Chair:  Bob Booth     Email:  rleroy48@yahoo.com           

MAY 

END  of  YEAR  BANQUET  and  GUILD  SERVICEEND  of  YEAR  BANQUET  and  GUILD  SERVICE   
Monday, May 16, 2016:  6:00 PM Dinner; 7:00 PM Service of Evening Prayer  
Prince of Peace Lutheran Church     455 Missouri Avenue, North     Largo, Florida  33770  
 

Installation of 2016 -2017 Officers.  An offering will be received for local educational 
and scholarship funds. 
Banquet Price:  $15.00     Please make reservations by Monday, May 9, 2016 
 
Event Chair:  Don Rolander     Email:  don@poplargo.org 
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